
  

What we have been 

 
 
Welcome to August! We hope you’re all 
enjoying the summer sunshine. 
 
Across the nursery we celebrated Teddy 
Bears Picnic Day at the beginning of July! 
The children got the chance to bring in their 
favorite teddy and sit down with them to 
have their lunch and tea. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa has been busy in the garden, building a 
brand-new vegetable patch — and she 
had a team of little helpers! The children 
joined in with digging, planting, and 
chatting all about what the vegetables will 
need to grow big and strong! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Towards the end of August, we will be 
saying a fond farewell to our preschoolers 
heading off to big school. We've loved 
being part of your journey and watching 
you grow. We wish you all the best in your 

next adventure!  

What we have 

 
We look forward to seeing you all at 

the DDC Summer Fete – Saturday 2nd 

August 2pm – 4pm at the Farm 

House. There will be games, activities, 
a bouncy castle, refreshments and 

our BEST raffle yet! (Please bring cash 
if you would like to participate in the 

games and raffle). 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please remember the nursery will be 

shut on Monday 25th August for the 
August Bank Holiday. 

Our Preschoolers enjoyed a walk to 
the bridge overlooking the M1, 

clipboards in hand! They had a great 
time counting and recording the 

different colours and types of vehicles 
they spotted as they passed by. 

 

 

 

   

 

 


